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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 6:09 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025059

 
Recommendation # 2025059 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025059 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Charles Broughton 

Address 1780 BENJAMIN RD, MALABAR FL 32950  

Phone (321) 609-0069 

Email C.broughton.jr@gmail.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025059 

Recommendation Title Stop reckless Development 

Areas Affected 
 

Department Affected 
 

Current problem The space coast I grew up in used to be known for its grass flats and red fishing. You 
could surf in the morning and hunt the St. John's in the evening. Reckless 
development approvals and poor infrastructure planning is paving away our county. 
We are soon going to be better known for our sprawling apartments and car washes. 

Recommendation Stop re zoning and variances. Implement low density and LID practices. Developers 
should be held accountable for storing and treating their own storm water. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


